JOHNSON / THOMAS FAMILY ANNUAL FEED THE HOMELESS
“Changing the World, One Family at a Time’

July 9, 2016

Dear: Contributor

On behalf of the Johnson/Thomas Family, it is our belief that God uses ordinary
people to make an extraordinary difference that positively impacts the lives of others.
Please take just a moment to consider our vision that has been laid upon us through our
Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. It is a vision of helping others that are in need and is trying
to regain a new prospective on life.

We are asking for your help through donations of food items, cosmetic/ personal
items (ie. soap, toothpaste etc.), to help restore and sustain the homeless and less
fortunate within and around the community. God said in his word that, “it is more blessed
to give than to receive”, and as we all know God’s word will last forever. There is no
better way to show good citizenship than by giving back to the community. Your
donation to this endeavor of humanity, will help to ensure some sustainability and a new
sense of pride. Please find it in your heart to be a part of this movement through a
generous donation. We have planned to distribute the items to the less fortunate
community on December 24, 2016 at Dennis Community Center, located on 410 West
Cedar Lane, Bishopville, SC. Please contact Ms. Leola Johnson for all contributions

at 803-428-4949 (H) or 912-228-6753 (C).

Giving is an expression of brotherly love.

Thanking you in advance for your support.

Faithfully,
Johnson/Thomas Family

You can help make a difference.
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JOHNSON & THOMAS FEEDING THE HOMELESS
Public Id: P35753 ¥

Leola Johnson , CEO
850 LIGHTWOOD KNOT RD
DALZELL, SC290408531

Status: Registered: Information from this organization's annual financial report is listed below.

The following financial information has been provided to the Secretary of State's Office by the above named
organization. The Secretary of State's Office has not independently verified this financial information.If a charity has
recently registered with the Secretary of State's Office for the first time, there may not be any financial data available.
Below are figures for the organization's fiscal year - .

TOTAL REVENUE:
PROGRAM EXPENSES:
TOTAL EXPENSES:
NET ASSETS:
FUNDRAISER COSTS:

Disclaimer: The Secretary of State, the State of South Carolina or any agency, officer or employee of the State of
South Carolina does not guarantee the accuracy, reliability or timeliness of such information, as it is the responsibility of
the charity to inform the Secretary of State of any updated information. While every effort is made to ensure the
accuracy of this information, portions may be incorrect or not current. Any person or entity who relies on information
obtained from the Charity Database does so at his or her own risk.

All financial information is based on the organization's IRS Form 990 or the Secretary of State's Annual Financial
Report as filed with the Secretary of State's Office. The Secretary of State's Office has not independently verified this
financial information. Financial reports, registration statements and exemption applications are maintained by the
Secretary of State’s Office for three years and are deemed public records. Copies are available to the public for a copy
fee.
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